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Science


P6 will be learning about microorganisms in science, linking this to hygiene and health. 


We will be carrying out experiments to test what kind of environment bacteria thrives in. We will be recording this learning on our iPads using a range of apps.








Other Information


The Burns Assembly will be held on 25th January. More information on this to follow.


P6 will be preparing for a performance with Scottish Opera to be held on 9th February. More information to follow.


Thursday and Friday are our PE days for this term. Please ensure children come to school on these days dressed for PE in leggings or joggers, and a t-shirt.








Literacy


P6 will be using their knowledge of fiction and non-fiction texts to find, sort and select information and ideas. We will be making notes on what we have read to create new texts for our IDL learning. 


Our writing day is a Wednesday. We will begin the term with poetry then move on to creating instructions and recounts.








Numeracy & Maths





Our numeracy focus this term is multiplication and division. We will be using this knowledge to convert between fractions, decimals and percentages. In Maths we will be using this knowledge identify factors and primes and to spot patterns in number sequences. We will be applying our problem solving skills to calculate missing values in equations.
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Vikings in Scotland 








We will work our way through our topic ‘Vikings in Scotland’ until the Easter holidays.


We will be investigating both primary and secondary sources to find out how the Vikings shaped Scotland today.


We will be combining our research learning in class with singing and dancing as we prepare our Scottish Opera show ‘Vikings! The Quest for the Dragon’s Treasure’ alongside P5 and P7. More information on this to follow.








French


Primary 6 will continue using language and questions learned last term in our French lessons. This term, P6’s new learning will include asking and answering questions about likes and dislikes (sport and food), physical descriptions and body parts. We will explore French culture by learning about Christmas traditions in France and some Christmas related vocabulary.





Health & Wellbeing


We will be considering seasonality and sustainability of foods grown in Scotland. 


In PE we will begin the term practicing our Scottish country dancing skills in preparation for the Burns Assembly before moving on to striking and fielding games.


Primary 6 will have PE on Thursday and Friday morning. Please ensure your child has full PE kit and a water bottle on these days.
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